Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents, 1st November 2018

As part of our studies on Ancient Egypt, Year 4 will be taking part in an 'Egyptian Workshop' on **Thursday 8th November** here at Poulton Lancelyn.

The children will be taught by a real 'Egyptologist' who brings the museum into school with Artefacts upto 5000 years old! The day will be full of fun, learning and understanding of what life was like in the ancient world.

The cost of the workshop is £7.50. Payment can be made via our online payment service $Parent\ Pay$.

Thank you

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Higgins-Carter Mrs Jackson

PERMISSION SLIP - YEAR 4 EGYPTIAN WORKSHOP

I agree to my son/daughter/ward*				
(Full Name)taking mentioned workshop.	part	in	the	above
I enclose a voluntary payment of £7.50 for the cost of the workshop				
I have paid for this trip using Parent Pay				
Parent/Guardian				
Date.				